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Notification 

 

It is hereby notified for the information of all those eligible candidates who 

have been shortlisted for interview for the post of Research Associate, that 

their interview scheduled for 22nd October 2018 is hereby re-scheduled and to 

be held on 30th October 2018. The venue and timing will remain unchanged. 

 

 

Prof. A.S. Bhat 

Dean School of Humanities & Social Sciences 

        

 

 

No: IUST/DSHSS/Notice/18/485 

Dated: 24th October 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


